
Regular Board Meeting July 21, 2025 

AGENDA SECTION: Consent Agenda
SUBJECT: Edugence Data Management System Renewal

BOARD POLICY: CH (Local)
STRATEGIC GOAL(S): Goal #1 – Focus on Student Success

FISCAL NOTE: Local Funds
PREPARED/PRESENTED BY: Dr. Sam Nix, Chief Academic Officer

Background Information
Per CH (Local), the Board delegates to the Superintendent or designee the authority to make 
budgeted purchases for goods or services. However, any single, budgeted purchase of goods or 
services that costs $50,000 or more, regardless of whether the goods or services are competitively 
purchased, shall require Board approval before a transaction may take place.

Edugence will offer district and campus personnel access to an intuitive dashboard designed for 
efficient data tracking and monitoring. This tool will provide in-depth data analysis for assessments at 
both the campus and district levels, facilitate curriculum management, and track professional learning 
activities. Additionally, it will support T-TESS/T-PESS evaluations, ensure compliance with Emergent 
Bilingual Language Proficiency Assessment Committee (LPAC) requirements, and provide tracking for 
College, Career, and Military Readiness (CCMR), attendance, and student discipline. Edugence 
proposes to support the successful design, implementation, and optimization of the Teacher Incentive 
Allotment (TIA) system. Their integrated platform and expert services aim to:

● Ensure accurate and defensible TIA teacher designations through seamless data integration 
and validation.

● Provide district leaders with real-time analytics to support informed personnel decisions.
● Build internal capacity to sustain and scale TIA implementation district-wide.

Recommendation
The District recommends the payment of $98,080.75 for the Edugence Data Management System 
Renewal
Communication Deployment
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Suggested Motion 
The Board moves to approve the purchase of Edugence Data Management System Renewal in the 
total amount of $98,080.75.
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Respectfully submitted,

Dr. T. Lamar Goree
Superintendent


